
Our grandson, Gabe, and I were doing our weekly two hours as volunteers at the St. Paul’s Presbyterian Church 

Food Pantry today (Aug 16) and got to meet Naquetta Ricks, the current representative from House District 40. 

Her assistant took a picture of the two of us.

Gabe is out putting two food boxes in a client’s car, so you can’t see him, alas!

We thank her for her efforts to help people in need. We’re a bit confused, though. If she wanted to help even 

more people, why not reduce some of the burdensome regulations and excessive fees and taxes she and her 
fellow Democrats have imposed on the citizens of Colorado over the past two years? The person she helped as 

she took the food box out was grateful, no doubt, but so much more needs to be done!

Gabe and I felt the Joy of Service™ and hope Ms. Ricks did, as well. All of God’s children merit our individual 

help, and giving them that assistance is a true blessing for both those served and those serving.

See you next week at St. Paul’s! (or tomorrow at New Hope Community Church.)


